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Dear Sir or Madam
Please see below National Grid Electricity Transmission PLC's response to the Examining Authority's
Second Written Questions.
I would be grateful if you could please confirm receipt.
Kind regards
Charlotte

ExQ2 Question to Question NGET Response
3.17 Network Rail

Infrastructure
Limited, National
Grid Electricity
Transmission plc
and Dŵr Cymru
Cyfyngedig /
Welsh Water

The Applicant’s negotiations
document [REP3-005] indicates
that discussions are ongoing with
the parties and that agreement
will be reached before the end of
the Examination. Please confirm
whether you are of the same
view and provide detailed
reasons should you consider
otherwise.

The parties continue to work
together towards an agreed
form of protective provisions.
The key outstanding issue to
be agreed is the safeguarding
of an area within the Order
Limits for the future
extension of the
Bodelwyddan substation and
associated works and
infrastructure (including new
overhead line gantries and
the diversion of an existing
gas pipeline to facilitate the
substation extension). These
upgrading works are critical
to enable the connection of
multiple projects at this
location (the Awel Y Mor
Project being only one of a
number of projects requiring
a future connection to the
Bodelwyddan substation).
NGET anticipates that
appropriate agreement
should be reached before the
end of the Examination. An
update will be provided to the
Examination in due course.

Charlotte Jones
Associate

Addleshaw Goddard LLP
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